TOWN OF LEICESTER
WORK MEETING
TUESDAY, JANUARY 14, 2020
6:00P.M.

The Work Meeting of the Leicester Town Board was held on Tuesday, January 14, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. at
the Leicester Town Hall.

Present: David Fanaro, Town Supervisor; Karen Roffe, Matthew Durbin, Gerald Hull, Council
Members; Russell Page, Highway Superintendent; Amy Neumann, Town Clerk.

Absent: Joni Ssntucci, Council Member.
The Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. and the Pledge to the Flag was led by Supervisor Fanaro.

Cuylerville Fire/First Response Contract: The Fire Contract was reviewed and a new language for
multiple-year contract and Balance Sheets and Budget Sheets requirement added. It will be presented at
the Regular Town Board meeting.

NY Class Update: Supervisor Fanaro shared with the Town Board we are getting ready to move funds
to higher interest accounts.

Planning Board Update: There are 9 people interested.

Lima Carpet Quote: $2,038.00 for replacement of Hallway carpet and Linoleum in the two bathrooms
of the Town Hall.

Solar Update: NYSERDA did not award Oriden the bid. Supervisor Fanaro spoke briefly about the
Solar projects in our area, White Creek Solar, and High Banks Solar.

Supervisor Subjects: Supervisor Fanaro also spoke about VVoting Machines and Poll pads for the
upcoming elections, Meeting with Eric Weis concerning the Route 36 water project, Sewer, Teen
Recognition, Geocache in Boyd and Parker park and the Town Board agrees that it should not be in Boyd
and Parker park. Cemetery Rules and Supervisor would like to review the rules and prices soon.
Seniorama Recommendation from Supervisor Fanaro is Frank Schirmer.

Adjournment: A Motion was made by Councilperson, Matt Durbin and Seconded by Councilperson,
Karen Roffe to adjourn the meeting at 7:01 p.m. Motion Carried. Ayes 4, Noes 0.

Respectfully Submitted,
Amy Neumann, Town Clerk



